
 

 

 

 

 

Report of the Executive Director for July , 2018 

 
● Conference planning/sessions/speakers etc 
● Future Initiative call with Yasmeen from Shape America 
● Created conference registration in Wild Apricot 
● Wild Apricot training session with Dianne, Joanne and Kathy 
● On line Wild Apricot boot camp 
● Samoset contracts/financial forms 
● Worked on conference brochure cover 
● Conference registration emails, invoices for 2018 registration 
● Emailed MAHPERD board about presenter expenses 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Deb Smith, Executive Director 
Submitted to Maine AHPERD Board 


